

December 8, 2014

Mr. Gregory A. Putz Clerk of the Legislative Assembly Saskatchewan Legislative Building Room 239, 2405 Legislative Drive Regina, SK S4S 0B3

Dear Mr. Putz:

Due to a vacancy in the constituency of Lloydminster, a writ of election was issued on Thursday, October 16 and addressed to Ms. Josephine Taylor, Returning Officer for the constituency. The subsequent by-election was held on Thursday, November 13. Ms. Colleen Young was duly elected to represent the constituency of Lloydminster in the Legislative Assembly.

Sincerely,

Michael D. Boda, D.Phil., Ph.D.

Chief Electoral Officer

Fax: 306.787.4052